
From: Stiasny, Matt
To: Schindler, Lisa; Salamander, Daniel; Richardson, Craig; Piekara, John; Hampe, Erin; Eshelman, Clint [Global Edge

Cons.]
Cc: Garrity, Zach; Jackson, Keith; Ramaker, Erin; VanShura, Jayson
Subject: FW: Leonard 1C
Date: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 2:43:28 PM

Team—Please see Jason with XOG’s response below…
 
Matt Stiasny
(o) 720-929-6297
(c) 970-394-4043
 

From: Jason Rayburn [mailto:jrayburn@extractionog.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 2:10 PM
To: Stiasny, Matt <Matt.Stiasny@anadarko.com>
Subject: Leonard 1C
 
WARNING! This message originated from a source external to Anadarko. If you do not recognize the sender or are
suspicious of the message content, forward this email to ITSecurity@anadarko.com for evaluation. DO NOT
"Reply", "Open" attachments or "Click" on any links in a suspicious email.

 
Matt,
 
Just as I suspected, we permitted  the Leonard 1C well, but ended up dropping it from our
development plan prior to spud.  We won’t be drilling that well. 
 
Let me know if you need anything else!
 
Jason 
 

 
          Jason Rayburn
          Staff Landman
          Extraction Oil & Gas
          370 17th Street, Suite 5300
          Denver, CO 80202
          Direct: 720-974-7798
           jrayburn@extractionog.com
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This message, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual(s) to which it is addressed 
and may contain information that is privileged/confidential. Any other distribution, copying or disclosure is 
strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient or have received this message in error, please notify us 
immediately by reply e-mail and permanently delete this message including any attachments, without reading it 
or making a copy. Thank you.


